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Nursery

We have been reading the story of 
‘How to catch a star’. 
Then we all made a wish on a star. We wished 
for a cake, a star, an ipad and lots of other 
exciting things.



Reception
We had another visitor this week. Mrs 
Ravat’s brother Dr Ash came to talk to 
us about his job. 

English
In English, we drew and labeled what 
we would like to be when we 
grow-up.

Maths
In maths we were learning our 
number bonds to 5.



Year 1
Science
We have been learning about herbivores. we looked 
at what different animals are herbivores and what 
foods they would eat.

English
We have started a new book called ‘Funny bums 
and freaky beaks’, learning facts about different 
animals.

Maths
We have started a new unit on shape. This week, we 
have looked at different ways of sorting 3d shapes 
and recognising and naming 2D shapes.



Year 2
Science
Year 2 have been observing broad bean 
seeds germinate in a plastic bag!

English
We started a new story called Room on the 
Broom. We have been exploring the text and 
doing fun drama activities.

Maths
We have started a new unit on shape. This 
week, we have focused on 2D shapes.



Year 3
Science
Year 3 have been investigating which materials 
are magnetic!

English
We have been working really hard to understand 
what a sentence is. We know they must include a 
subject and a verb.

Maths
This week we have been learning how to add 
and subtract while making exchanges. We used 
the base 10 to help us.



Year 4
English:

This week in writing, we have been exploring our text ‘Arthur 
and the Golden Rope’. We have thought about some questions 

we could ask Professor Brownstone about his ancient vault.

Maths:
This week in maths, we have been looking at our times-tables 

and practising them, ready for our test at the end of Year 4. 

Art:
This week in art, we have been designing our pattern for our 

mosaic tiles which we are creating later today. We are looking 
forward to having our parents support us with this.



Year 5
English:

In writing this week, Year 5 have been writing a letter from Odysseus to Penelope as he 
struggles during his time away from home from the Trojan War. 

Maths:
We are really persevering with our fractions in maths. Adding two mixed numbers and 

subtracting fractions this week has been challenging but we are doing well!

Science
We have learnt how to use Newton Metres and measured classroom items weight and mass. 

MyHappy Mind
We have become excellent experts at Happy Breathing. 

Our Trip
We went on a wonderful trip to Haworth on Wednesday. We loved visiting the Bronte 

parsonage and learning all about their lives.



Year 6
This week we have completed our mock SATs - we 
have all worked so hard and tried our best. Miss Earp 
and Mr Clegg are so proud of what we have achieved 
so far!

In English and maths we have completed small 
revision activities to remind ourselves about our 
previous learning. 


